Eugene, May 6, 1932.

Dept. of Political Science.

Dr., Samual H. Jameson,
Department of Sociology,
Campus.

My dear Dr. Jemeson,

To my surprise I learn from
you for the first time that you are a member of
the Murray Werner Essay Contest Committee. I
am very sorry indeed that nobody informed me
about this. Your name does not appear in the
Catalog for 1931 - 1932 under the list of
members of the Warner Committee. The catalog
lists Godfrey and Hazam; thus there seems to be
an error in printing as I said before.

I am at a loss to understand
why 1 as chairman of the Committee should not
have been informed by anybody about your
eppointment, so that I could have invited your
co-operation. I would have been delighted to
do this.

Yours sincerely,

(Signed) J. R. Mez
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